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Tryg A/S – capital reduction 

 

 
 

At Tryg’s annual general meeting on 21 March 2024, it was decided to cancel repurchased shares 

from the Group’s share buy back programmes. 

 
The Group’s share capital is reduced by nominal DKK 92,214,355 to nominal DKK 3,081,960,545. 

The reduction of the share capital was announced by the Danish Business Authority on 22 March 

2024. 

 
Tryg has not received any objections to the capital reduction. Therefore, the reduction is effective 

as the Danish Business Authority has registered the capital reduction. 

 
After the cancellation of the 18,442,871 repurchased shares, Tryg’s share capital amounts to 

nominal DKK 3,081,960,545 equivalent to 616.392.109 shares. 

 

 
Additional information: 

For further information visit tryg.com or contact; 

• Investor Relations Officer, Gianandrea Roberti at +45 20 18 82 67 or 

Gianandrea.roberti@tryg.dk 

• Investor Relations Manager, Peter Brondt at +45 22 75 89 04 or peter.brondt@tryg.dk 
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